

Surety One - Sharon Marcelino P. O. Box 37284 RaleighNC27627

October 12, 2020

Dear Friends,

Thank you very much for your recent donation to Driscoll Children's Hospital. Our patients and families will benefit greatly from your generosity. Donations contribute to improving patient comfort and well-being. Some donations also help fund scholarships and improvement projects.

We appreciate your thoughtfulness and support. Thank you for making a difference in the life of a child.

Sincerely,

Lizette Saenz, MS

Director of Volunteer Services
Driscoll Children's Hospital
p. `361`694`4180 f. `361`808`2096

